
 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable David E. Price 
Chairman 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing, Urban 
Development and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 
Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing, Urban 
Development and Related Agencies  
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairman Price and Ranking Member Diaz-Balart: 

I am requesting funding for housing and supportive services for women and families facing homelessness 
provided by Good News Partners in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 
Good News Partners 1600 W Jonquil Ter. Chicago, IL 60626 

The funding would be used to help Good News Partners provide dignified housing and support services for 
women and families in the 9th Congressional District who are experiencing homelessness or are in 
immediate crisis. The funding request includes renovation of a kitchen area to serve as both a functional 
kitchen for the shelter and a training area, the addition of 8 showers and restrooms, climate control for the 
building, a computer room for programs with homework tutoring and job training and placement, and a 
playroom for young children. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jan Schakowsky 
Member of Congress  


